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Dear parents/carers.

On Friday 22nd March we will be holding a family café with a 
working scientifically theme.

The last science café was a real success and a lot of fun for all 
involved.

This café promises to be just as fantastic, if not better! 

The café will run from 9:00 – 10:00 in your child/children’s classroom(s) and there will be tea/coffee 
available in the hall from 8:40 – 9:00.

It would be great to see as many adults as possible come along and get involved with the children’s 
learning and enjoy the opportunity to participate in a practical investigation.

If you would like to attend, please bring this letter with you to gain entry at the main reception.

We look forward to seeing you on the 22nd!

Kind regards.

Mr S. Jenkinson


